
-----Original Message----- 

From: Chris Chandler [mailto:chandlers@mchsi.com]  

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 1:53 PM 

To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Anti-trump resolution 

 

St. Paul has gone crazy or at least one of your council members has.  You can't ban someone from a city!  

That council member is seriously not in touch with American laws.  I'm embarrassed to be from a state 

whose residents elected someone so uninformed.   

 

Really, if this is even taken up next week, you guys have problems.  Minnesota is viewed as a terrorist 

breeding ground....but we don't address behavior....just words.  Look into our laws, councilman Tao.    

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


